Dear Pastor and Praying Partners,

Thank you for your faithfulness to pray and give toward the needs of the ministry here in Peru. We consider it a privilege to
serve God here, and your faithfulness allows us to do what God has called us to. Through our partnership we share in the
blessings and the work God is doing here in His minsitry! Below I'll share with you some of the ways God has been working

lately:

Update on Redentor

God has continued to work in the church bringing new folks weekly and giving us new
connections to families in our community. Many are entering into discipleship relationships
and growing in their walk with the Lord daily.

We started this month with marriage meetings where we have invited the couples of the
church to come and spend time together hearing what the word of God says about our
marriages. We considered the foundation of a relationship with Christ and the importance of
demonstrating humility in our homes. It was encouraging to see them understand the
importance of their marriage and what it represents to the world. Would you pray for strong
marriages and strong families built on the foundation of Christ?

March is the beginning of the school year here in Peru and we took advantage of this season
to start back with our weekly Kid’s Club. We had 22 children for our first week and we are
excited to see them returning and their families visiting the church! Please pray with us that we
could have an impact on these kids’ lives and that we would see fruit from this for many years
to come! We recognize that God can use these children greatly and we want to influence them
in their early years.

Family Update

This month our three children went back to school and Hosanna turned 6 years old. We are
grateful that they get the opportunity to grow up on the mission field and experience all God
has for us here. Please pray with us that we can take advantage of the time God gives us with
them to teach and train them. We recognize how quickly the years pass by and we wanc to
make the most of this precious time!

Praises Prayer Requests
Several new men starting discipleship Funds for a property purchase
Youth meeting is growing and reaching more young people That children would be saved through Kids Club
- Kids Club is off to a great start! Special services for the week of Easter
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